

## Moss Hall Infant School

Moss Hall Grove, London N12 8PE Tel: 020 8445 9735

Email: office@mhi.org.uk Website: mosshallinfantschool.org.uk

Executive Headteacher: Laura Wynne B.Ed (Hons) MA (Ed)

## 10 and 1T Trip to RAF Museum Hendon, Monday 21st March

Wednesday 9th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

In History this half-term we are learning about Transport and we will be answering the big question 'How did changes in transport help to improve our community?' To support our learning in this topic we are planning a trip for all Year 1 children to visit the RAF Museum in Hendon and participate in a workshop.

This trip will last the whole school day. We will take the public bus to the museum and children will have a packed lunch provided by the school. Children will return to school in time for the end of the school day.

If your child usually has a school lunch, Pantry will provide a packed lunch. Please book this via the school website from tomorrow. If your child usually brings a packed lunch, please provide this as normal. A reminder that packed lunches should be healthy with no nuts or peanut butter.

Please ensure that on the day of the trip your child has a small backpack to carry their own lunch and their water bottle. They will also need comfortable walking shoes and a warm waterproof coat. The price of the worksop is £2. Please ensure all contributions and the signed permission slips are returned to the school office or to your child's teacher by **Monday 14**<sup>th</sup> **March.** 

We would like to ask 6 Parents/Carers per class to join us on the day as extra helpers. Please speak to your child's teacher if you would like to join us. Helpers will be responsible for a group of up to 6 children at the RAF Museum as well as during the journey to and from the museum. For this reason, it would not be appropriate for parent helpers to bring younger siblings with them.

Please be aware that we may have more volunteers than we are able to take. If this is the case, we will randomly select the number we need from those that have volunteered. We ask for parents to pay for their bus fare to/from the museum.

Many thanks	
Year 1 team.	
cut here	
Reply slip: RAF Hendon Museum. 1T class and 1O class	
Child's name:	class:
I give permission for my child to attend the trip an	nd have made the payment of £2.00.